Ciran Marie Hadjian
1630 San Pasqual Street
Pasadena, CA 91106-3560
(626) 793-6276
tuf-had@misn.com

February 28, 2000

The Honorable Bill Bogaard
Mayor of the City of Pasadena
100 North Garfield Avenue
P.O. Box 7115

Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Dear Mayor Bogaard,

Please accept my resignation from the Pasadena Planning Commission. Due to potential
conflict of interest questions perceived by my employer, the U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development, I must regretfully withdraw my participation from this body.

My work on the Commission for the past three and one-half years has been very rewarding.
I have had the chance to discuss, deliberate and craft solutionz and recommendations for a
range of issues. I have seen the public process function in our City, and witnessed
concerned and serious dialogue among community members, staff and decision-makers. It
has been a great pleasure working with all the members of the commission, past and
present, and the talented city personnel, especially the members of the Planning and
Permitting Department. I will miss my involvement with the Commission and its efforts to
enhance our surrounding environment, most especially the important upcoming steps
involved with updating the General Plan and Zoning Code.

Thank you for your confidence and for your support. Serving as a Mayor’s representative
on the Commission under three Mayors has been a wonderful experience. I hope that I can
be of continued service to the City in other matters. 1look forward to working with you in

the future.

Sincerely,
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